The Minnesota Chippewa Tribe

/_ .

é/,; g
X 4’

April 17, 2025
The Minnesota Chippewa Tribe

Dear Band Members,

I am writing to inform you of a recent change in venue for the upcoming Tribal Executive
Committee (TEC) meeting, which was originally scheduled to be held at Shooting Star Casino

on April 28th and 29th.

Due to unforeseen circumstances, several TEC members were unable to attend the meeting on
the initially scheduled dates. To ensure full participation, we attempted to reschedule the meeting
at Shooting Star Casino for May 5th and 6th. However, a construction remodeling project at
Shooting Star Casino during that time has significantly impacted the available space, making it
impractical to conduct our meeting there.

After considering various alternatives, we have decided to relocate the TEC meeting to Fortune
Bay Resort Casino on May 5th and 6th. We want to stress that this decision was not made with
the intention of changing locations. We made every effort to reschedule the meeting at Shooting
Star Casino but were unable to do so due to these unforeseen circumstances. We appreciate your
understanding and look forward to a productive meeting at Fortune Bay Resort Casino.

Miigwech, .
Michael LaRoque

President _
The Minnesota Chippewa Tribe



